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July 7, 2016 
 
Ms. Shannon Roddy, Chairperson 
Mr. Jim Foley, Volunteer Chair 
ASIS International, Boston Chapter 
 
Dear Shannon and Jim: 
 
Thank you and the members of ASIS Boston Chapter for your 
generous donation of school supplies valued at $7,500 total for 
the children and survivors Casa Myrna serves. Your gift has lifted 
a huge burden off the shoulders of parents who are working hard 
to get back on their feet and provide for their families. Your 
kindness has also helped dozens of children feel excited about 
their first day back at school. Thank you for bringing smiles to the 
faces of these brave young students.  
 
Every day I see firsthand how you make a difference. Thanks to 
you, survivors and their children receive the essential resources 
they need to thrive as they escape abuse and build brighter 
futures for themselves and their families. Your kindness sends a 
beautiful message of goodwill to survivors and their children, 
showing them that their community cares for them and is 
cheering them on. Thank you for your commitment not only to 
supporting survivors but also to preventing domestic violence 
through awareness and by creating a community of conscience 
where domestic violence is not tolerated.  
 
I hope that I will be able to thank you and your colleagues in person at one of Casa Myrna’s 
upcoming events celebrating our fortieth anniversary. In the meantime, I send you my best wishes 
for a safe and joyful summer.  
 
Yours in service, 
 
 
Stephanie Brown  
Chief Executive Officer 
 


